
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, ALASKA

P.O. BOX 6898
ELMENDORF AFB, ALASKA 99506-6898

May 21, 2003

Programs and Project Management Division
Special Project Management Branch

Mr. Jeff Brownlee
Alaska Department of Environmental
Cons e rvat i on

555 Cordova Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Mr. Brownlee:

I'm sending you a copy of the updated version of the
Technical Memorandum on Background Determination for Risk
Assessment prepared for us by MWH Americas, Inc. Included with
this Memorandum is a CD that we burned which should contain all
the backup data and computations from which this Memorandum was
produced.

Because this is necessary for the Risk Assessment that MWH is
preparing for NE Cape, your acceptance/disapproval of these
revised background values, at your earliest convenience, would be
most appreciated. If you have any comments please contact either
Lisa Geist or me. As always, I can be reached at (907) 753-2689
or e-mail me at carey.c.cossaboom@poa02.usace.army.mil.

Sincerely,

Carey Cossaboom
FUDS Project Manager

Enclosures
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